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Reminder to all Tigger room parents     Sept 2016 

 

At preschool your child will learn through different, fun play activities and experiences. 

We have messy play resources out on each session which are crucial to young children’s 

sensory development.  Whilst we do provide aprons for the children to wear, we would ask 

that you send your child in suitable clothing that doesn’t matter if it gets a bit 

messy!  We would also like to remind you to put your child’s name in jumpers and T shirts 

etc.  Your child may get wet during water play and it does help us to return clothing to 

the right child if it has a name on it. 
 

We do have spare clothes for emergencies, but supplies are limited.  Previously we have 

also found that children feel uncomfortable wearing ‘preschool clothes’ so we are asking 

all parents to provide a change of clothing for their child.  We are more than happy to 

keep a spare outfit in a named bag at preschool for you, if that makes life easier!   

 

Our aim is to use the outdoor areas available to us as much as possible, and encourage 

children to be physical outside in all weathers, running, climbing and riding on 

scooters/bikes, so please ensure that they wear sensible shoes.  It is essential that your 

child has suitable clothing and footwear in which to explore their environment.  In wet 

conditions we do have protective waterproof trousers and jackets for children to wear 

over the top of their clothes, but we do ask parents to bring in a pair of named wellies. 

Again these can be left at the preschool, just pop a spare pair of named wellies onto the 

wellie rack. 
 

It’s really important that children have the opportunity to get involved and experiment 

with the full range of activities that Vorda preschool provides. 
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